
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2025 
 
 
 
 
These new ZBA plans are pretty much the same as what I approved for the septic design, so I have no 
issues. 
 
The Septic Plan has been approved. 
 
I know the garage work is not included in this Special Permit but I have discussed with the engineers that 
I will not allow a full bath in the garage when it comes time for the Building Permit. 
  
 
 
Greg Bernard 
Hamilton Septic Inspector 
 


